
The log cabin was built in the 1930s by Mr Robert Penniman as an annexe to his nearby holiday home.  Pittwater Council requested that we allow it to become a local heritage item and assured us that this would not in any way affect the way we used it as a habitable dwelling.  We are not proposing any alterations at all. 


